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MEAL SERVICE FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 11, 2021 
Meals available on Monday (Jan. 11) & Wednesday (Jan. 13) 

Pickens County School Nutrition will be serving meals as follows next week: 

When can I pick-up meals? 
• Monday – enough meals will be provided for Monday and Tuesday
• Wednesday – enough meals will be provided for Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday

Where can I pick-up meals? 
• Meals can be picked-up at all schools between 11:15 AM and Noon on Monday 

and Wednesday only
Harmony – under the covered area where car riders are dropped off/picked up 
Hill City – at the curb next to the kitchen/gym entrance before covered area 
Tate – in the parking lot in front of the cafeteria building 
Jasper Middle – at the back of the school near the media center, where buses  

drop-off 
Pickens Jr. High – at the bus drop off parking lot facing Refuge Road 
Pickens High – at the loading dock are near the softball/baseball complex 

• Meals can be picked up at any of the 4 designated stops between 11:15 and Noon on
Monday and Wednesday only

~ Hinton Milling (Hwy 53 West) 
~ Old Twin Tanks (Hwy 53 West & Henderson Mtn. Road) 
~ Mountainside Manor Apts (inside the gate at the park area) 
~ Foothills IGA (Hwy 53 East/Foothills Parkway) 

• Any of the other stops listed on the attached document

Do I have to pick-up at my child’s school?  No, you can pick-up at any location 

Who can get meals?  Any child, 0-18, may have free meals.  Children do not have to be with the 
adult picking-up meals. 

What if I cannot come to get the meals for my child(ren)?  You can send an email to 
beththompson@pickenscountyschools.org by 9:00 AM on Monday and Wednesday, and 
arrangements will be made to help you. 
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